[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes from December 9, 2019
Planning Commission Meeting
Meeting was called to order by Doug Bracy at 7:00 pm with the pledge.
Present were Doug Bracy, Chris Parker, Janis Olney, Dale Smith.  Also present was Gary Smith and Matt Ashenfelter.  Absent were JR Cole, Michelle Reed and Eileen VanVleet.
Correction needed to by made to the last minutes.  Dimensions should be 26x46x14, not 26x456x14.  Christ Parker moved to accept the minutes with the correction.
New Business – report given by Matt Ashenfelter.  It was asked if anyone has requested installation of solar panels.  None have be requested.
There was no old business.
Chris moved to adjourn, second by Janis.  All were in favor.  Meeting was adjourned.
Next meeting is March 2, 2020


